
 

The Flynn Announces the Return of Playing Fields, a Series of 

Free, Interactive Community Shows Held at Local Schools 

BURLINGTON, VT — The Flynn is excited to announce the return of the community project called 

Playing Fields featuring Compagnie Des Quidam, a free multimedia event held on recreation 

fields at local schools from September 7-14. Playing Fields is a back to school party that also 

celebrates schools as community centers. Everyone is welcome to attend these special 

community events.

/
/


mailto:oosullivan@flynnvt.org

